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Lots of licks, Dexter 

 

Friday 24th March - Issue 11 

 

Author-in-Residence 

This week, each class have 

been lucky enough to 

participate in a workshop with 

our Author-in-Residence Nicola 

Davies. She read one of her 

beautiful books to each class 

and talked about her 

experiences writing, illustrating 

and working as a Zoologist. 

She will certainly inspire the 

next generation of writers! 

 

Learning 

There has been some lovely learning happening in classes 

recently; look at the brilliant Maths journalling from Year 1 and 

sculpting from Year 4. 

 

SMArt Competition 2023 

This week we launched our 

new art competition 

inspired by…me! Have a 

look at some of the 

incredible pieces produced 

today. I’m looking forward 

to the exhibition next week! 

Church 

This week in church, we 

celebrated the Feast of the 

Annunciation. Year 3 have 

done a marvellous job 

leading the services, 

reading and serving with 

great confidence! 


